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Comments: GEORGE W. KNOTTS

MAYOR

MARCELLA SANDOVAL

VILLAGE MANAGER

August 29, 2016

M. Elaine Kohrman

Forest Supervisor

Village of Milan

P.O. Box 2727*623 URANIUM AVENUE

MILAN, NEW MEXICO 87021

Cibola National Forest &amp; Grassland

2113 Osuna Rd., NE

Albuquerque, NM 87113

Dear Ms. Kohrman,

ORLANDO R. GALLEGOS

MAYOR PRO-TEM

TRUSTEES

VIVIAN L. BRUMBELOW

HELEN M. DAY AN

FELIX 0. GONZALES

I am writing on behalf of the Village of Milan, as a Cooperating Agency participating on the Mt. Taylor
Landscape Team. As a participant in the process of developing a Draft Forest Revision Plan, we would
like to weigh in on our preferred option. As the Forest Service works toward a final plan, we want to
make sure that the Forest Service knows that the Village of Milan prefers the Plan B option.

We appreciate the ability to participate working towards a plan that serves diverse interests and
advocates for the best possible management of our forest recourses and assets. We value the
opportunity to participate and acknowledge the sincere effort on behalf of the Forest Service to solicit a
broad public engagement designed to facilitate the best possible outcome.

We look forward to a continued partnership and future work with the Forest Service. Please keep us
informed as to how we can be involved and support the initiatives under the directions of the Cibola
National Forest.

Sincerely,

Marcella Sandoval

Village Manager

Telephone: 505-285-6694 *Fax: 505-285-6696



